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My name is Ms. Kendra Bryant and I am a resident of Park Morton. I have been living here 

since May of 1999. My two sons lived here and both of them graduated from Cardozo Jr. High. I 

would love to thank Chairman Hood and the Zoning Commission for giving me this opportunity 

to speak for you. 

 

This project matters to me because I love living in the area of Georgia Ave & Petworth metro is 

near my CVS Pharmacy. I live near a great bus line. My voice matters because I’m a Native DC 

Washingtonian and I’ve seen this area during both the good and bad times. What I love is the 

residents love and truly care about this property of Park Morton. We are truly striving hard to 

continue living on the property and be placed in an area that is suitable for all the dear residents 

both young and old. I don't know why people feel that we don’t have enough sense to fight or 

speak up for our housing. 

 

I want to see the actual property  for Park Morton to be redeveloped in a timely and efficient 

manner. Building first means we’ll be able to be placed in the area so that once they build the 

new property residents can and will move into them. I really want to take the opportunity to 

thank you all for your cooperation and prompt attention in this matter. 
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